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April 5, 2016 

 

Minutes from Work Session with Attorney Dana Hill/Hill, Hill & Carter. 

 

Ms. Hill presented a plan to develop board policy for Gardendale City Schools.  The Board voted to 

approve a contract with Ms. Hill and her firm Hill, Hill & Carter.  She will be back to meet with the 

Board in June to present 1st draft of Board Policy. 
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